
‘This Council acknowledges the extra work for our staff following the decision 
to collect household waste weekly during the summer months.  We therefore 
would like to pass on our thanks and gratitude to everyone in the department 
that worked so hard.  The speed with which we asked them to work was a 
testimony to their dedication and professionalism in serving the residents of 
the Borough’ 


